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Cabinet – June 2011

Rocky Reef Fin Fish Fishery – future management arrangements.
Minister for Main Roads, Fisheries and Marine Infrastructure
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1. A Regulatory Impact Statement (RIS) on the review of the Rocky Reef Fin Fish Fishery was released for consultation between 14 December 2010 and 8 April 2011. The RIS identified various management options for the future of the fishery, in particular for snapper. 

2. In response to the consultation process a number of actions are proposed, including amendment to the Fisheries Regulation 2008, to reduce the recreational possession limit for snapper and to remove the current six week closure for Rocky Reef species. 

3. Other arrangements including an education program and the collection of additional information for future assessment of the fishery will be implemented.

4. Cabinet approved the amendments to the Fisheries Regulation 2008.

5. Attachments
· Fisheries Amendment Regulation (No. 2) 2011
· Explanatory Notes
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